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July 25,1979

Director
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC

Dear Sir:

On April 70, 1979 under the Freedem of Information Act I
requested information about the location of storage areas for
nuclear waste and power plants. I understood that there was a
ten day limit on replies to letters requesting information
under the Freedom of Information Act. To date I have not even
received an acknowledgement of my letter.

In the event it was lost in the shuffle I am enclosing
a copy. I am still very interested in receiving this infermation.

Yours truly,

x /D- M
Mrs. Lyn M. Snyder
25 Alden Ave.
Portsmouth, VA 23702
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